Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you know, we have been experiencing
extremely cold temperatures over the past few
days. The heating system at the high school is not
operating at full capacity in some of the
classrooms. However, we have made some
provisions to address this issue. As you know, we
recently received over four million dollars from
the state to replace the entire roof and heating
and air conditioning system at RCHS and RCMS.
These funds are a part of the twenty million
dollars that are allocated for the K-12 project. This
project is scheduled to begin in April of 2022.
Please know that we will always strive to educate
our students in a safe and comfortable learning
environment.

Thank you for your continued support.

Selda While-Darvis
RCHS Interim Principal




